
To: Students and Families 

From: Mrs. Ruthann Goguen, Superintendent 

Re: Weekly Update 

Date: November 20, 2017 

Wishing each of you a peaceful Thanksgiving 

Holiday! May your travels be safe and the time 

you spend with loved ones enjoyable! 

 

Tis the season of GIVING in the Webster Public Schools …. 
The PAE staff recently donated enough funds to cover the costs of the meals for the month of December at St. 

Constantine & Helen’s Greek Orthodox Church in honor of Cindy Johnson! This money was raised through their 

dress-down-day donations.

 



WMS Student Council are collecting items for troops overseas.

 

 

PAE students collected non-perishable food for the Webster-Dudley Food Share. 

 

 

 



Congratulations to the Cheerleading Team who came in 5th at the recent State competition.   

They have qualified to go to Nationals! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Congratulations to the DECA team who competed at Nichols College on November 16th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Congratulations to the BHS Drama Club, Stage Crew and Pit Band for an INCREDIBLE Wizard of Oz performance.  

I had the pleasure of being back stage for Friday night’s performance and the students were AMAZING in 

their ability to work together as TEAM and support each other with the multiple changes that occur behind the 

scenes of a major performance.  Kudos to our Talented Actresses and Actors, the Munchkins, the Stage crew, 

the Pit Band and Colleen Nasis, Peter Carney and Peter Twiraga! 

 

 

Some scary witch appeared on Friday night! 

 



 

Upcoming Events: 

1. November 23rd - Thanksgiving Day Football!  This year the BHS Indians will play the Pioneers in 

Southbridge at 10:15 a.m. McMahon Field on Dresser Street.    

2. November 27th -Winter sports teams tryouts 

 Boys & Girls Track 230 p.m. outside the Auditorium 

 Girls JV & Varsity Basketball Try-outs in the gym 2:30-4:30 p.m. 

 Boys Freshmen, JV, & Varsity Basketball Try-outs in the gym 4:30-6:30  
3. December 6th- Half day of school for students 
4. December 25- January 1st- Winter Break- no school 

 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
Mrs. Ruthann Goguen 

 


